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23rd October 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

A short letter from me this week, I hope that you all get the chance to see this half terms 

newsletter and read about what has been happening in the different year groups around 

school. 

Our pupils have reacted magnificently to our new way of working and it has been a pleasure 

to have them back in school doing so well. 

Today we say goodbye to two very valued members of staff who have over 30 years of 

combined service to Fulford School. 

Our Deputy Head Teacher, Mr Johnson leaves us to take up a Headship in North Yorkshire and 

Mrs White, who leads our Learning Resource Centre and library is retiring. 

Both have played a tremendously important role in the history of Fulford School and have 

made a positive impact on the lives of thousands of children and their families. 

We wish them both well as they each start new chapters in their lives. 

I also wish you a safe and peaceful half term holiday. We have gone to great lengths to 

minimise social contact between children in school, this in turn enables us to minimise the 

number of children who need to self-isolate should we have a case of COVID 19 within our 

community. Please do support keeping pupils in school by ensuring that government guidance 

is followed throughout the holiday period and on our return. 

With best wishes 

    
Steve Lewis 

Head Teacher 

Fulford School 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

The South York Multi-Academy Trust.  
Registered address: Fulfordgate, Heslington Lane, Fulford, York YO10 4FY.  
A charitable company limited guarantee registered in England and Wales. 

(company number:11082297)       

 


